
April 26th, 2021 

 

To all faculty, staff and students 

 

 

 

Measures concerning the new coronavirus during Golden Week Holidays 

 

The new coronavirus infection is spreading around Japan and if you become infected 

or come into contact with someone who is infected during Golden Week Holidays (May 1th 

- May 5rd), please contact your immediate supervisor (laboratory head) and alert s/he of 

your condition and situation as soon as possible. The immediate supervisor is then to 

contact the Disaster Prevention Center. (See below)  

Please make sure you know the contact information of your immediate supervisor. 

When you are unable to contact your immediate supervisor, please contact the Disaster 

Prevention Center directly. (See below)   

 

Disaster Prevention Center: 0743-72-5048 

 

SHIOZAKI Kazuhiro 

Head, Crisis Measures Headquarters 

 

 

For inquiries: Crisis Measures Headquarters 

Planning and General Affairs Division ARUGA (Mr.), YASUNOBU (Mr.) 

E-mail: somu[at]ad.naist.jp 

TEL：0743-72-5024 

 

 


